4.9·安徽学生基础

President Andrew B. Martin, Ottawa University, Ottawa, Kansas.

Dear President Martin:

I am expecting to give a course in basketball during our eight weeks summer session beginning June 18th. You doubtless were speaking of a short intensive coaching school for Sammie Hasegawa, were you not? The eight weeks session, of course, would give him much more than a short intensive course. I am hoping to have him with us.

Sincerely yours,

FCA:AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.